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Nursery: Autumn Term 2023
Welcome to the Autumn Term, it has been wonderful to welcome our Nursery children and help them to settle.
We have been very excited about the new developments to the outdoor environment in Nursery, the children have already been enjoying the water area, the mud kitchen and taking part in ‘role play camping’! There are lots more resources which we will be introducing the Nursery children to over the next few weeks.
You may have noticed the new raised beds, these will shortly be filled will soil and we look forward to planting. We are planning a sensory/wildlife bed and a bed the children can help plant and grow vegetables. If any of you have an interest in horticulture or are willing to donate herb plants initially we would love to hear from you
Our Core text this half term will be ‘Peace at Last’ by Jill Murphy; alongside this we will be enjoying lots of stories, rhymes and songs linked to seasonal change and festivals. We will be carefully planning learning opportunities using the children’s interests. We will be learning about Autumn, Harvest and Diwali. If you would like to share any ideas for any of the learning, we will be doing we would love to hear from you on ClassDojo.
Your child will have access to lots of stories and books in Nursery which they are welcome to borrow and bring home.  We encourage you to read with your child as often as possible, a bed time story is a fantastic routine. 
As a church school, our learning takes place through Christian Values. Our overarching school value is Hope. The children will be looking at how this value links to our topics and how they can display our value in their everyday lives.  If you see your child, or any member of the Holy Trinity community displaying any of our core values, we’d love to hear about it. We will be awarding children who go above and beyond to show our values a special award at the end of each term.

If you have any questions or concerns about any of the above, please do not hesitate to ask.
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‘Hope for ourselves, others and our world.’
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